

13 September 2023

Dear families,

Hope that the first few weeks are going well. Just getting in touch to advise on Google Classroom Logins, and update you on information that was shared on the Y3 Google Classroom Labels.

- 1) On the first sign in screen type the @bhjs.org.uk email address
- 2) Then type the @sgcyp.org.uk email address.
- 3) Then type the password first three letters of your child's name.
- 4) Your children should then be prompted to join their class. If not, the class code Bumblebee is: napcisj Butterfly: ekd5y67

We appreciate that the labels have the email addresses in the incorrect order and are working with IT to resolve and update this.

South Glos IT advise families to use a web browser on your device, and not the app. Due to the security features from South Glos, often the Google Classroom app from is unsupported.

If you have any difficulties, please get in contact via the school@bhjs.org.uk

Best wishes

Stewart McSmythurs Deputy Headteacher